
Katie, 

 

Thank you for your comments. 

 

Best, 

Jenny 

 

Jennifer Raitt 

Director of Planning and Community Development  

781-316-3092 

 

> On Mar 13, 2019, at 7:44 AM, Katherine Levine Einstein <katherine.einstein@gmail.com> wrote: 

>  

> Dear Arlington Redevelopment Board,  

>  

> I write to you in strong support of the proposed zoning amendments. I am a resident of Arlington 

Heights, recent member (for two years) of the Housing Plan Implementation Committee, and, 

professionally, n urban and housing policy researcher. These amendments are well-thought-out 

measures to provide much-needed additional housing to the Arlington community. We are facing a 

regional housing crisis, and the only path forward is to build more housing. The town has made strong 

commitments via its Housing Production Plan and participation in the Metro Mayors Coalition to do its 

part to alleviate our regional housing shortage. These articles represent an inclusive step towards 

maintaining accessibility. On a personal note, I have absolutely loved the amazing community I have 

found in Arlington for my young family; I am proud to live in a community that is taking regulatory steps 

to make it more inclusive for new individuals and families, rather than trying to preserve exclusive 

access to public goods by freezing development. Thanks to the ARB for thinking regionally and 

inclusively.  

>  

> Best,  

>  

> Katherine Levine Einstein   

javascript:top.$WC.parent.openWin('%2FWorldClient.dll%3FSession%3DNJ7SV9XJYA0PC%26View%3DCompose%26New%3DYes%26To%3Dkatherine.einstein%2540gmail.com','Compose',800,600,'yes');

